June 2, 2023
Dear Residents, Staff and Families,

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend. We are looking forward to celebrating the coming of summer with
our residents and staff under the big top next Wednesday June 7. Please see details below.

Dining
The Staff Picnic on June 7th is from 11:30am-1:30pm. We are looking forward to our staff relaxing and
enjoying a delicious lunch!

Residents Picnic — June 7th at 4:30pm-6:30pm. Come join us for entertainment, picnic food, and cocktails.
e All residents are welcome to attend the Residents’ Picnic
e No points charged for residents attending the picnic
e Lunch will not be available in Hearthside on Wednesday June 7th for IL residents.
e To-go orders will not be available
e Delivery menus are available for dinner with a $5.00 delivery charge and points attached.
e Cocktails will be hosted in Fox Den from 4:30pm-6:30pm during the picnic.
o There will be limited seating available inside.
e 1712 will not be open on Wednesday, June 7t

COVID-19

Two Residential residents and one Care Center resident tested positive and are on quarantine. No staff
members have tested positive.

Health & Wellness

If you call 911 to your unit for an emergency, if possible, please call the Front Desk. The Front Desk will alert
Health & Wellness and Security. Security will escort an ambulance to the closest door to access your unit.

Safety & Security

This is a reminder that “if you see something please say something.” If you see something inside or outside on
our campus that concerns you, please call the front desk. They have radios and can immediately access
security and other departments who can respond to concerns. Please don’t assume we already have the
information. Thank you!

June Religious Services

® (Catholic Mass - Wednesday, June 7 at 10:30 am Father Ricci, in the auditorium
e Protestant Service - Sunday, June 11 at 2:30 pm Rev. Frank Allen, St. David's Episcopal Church
(communion) in the auditorium

Best regards,
Maureen



